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DAY 1 PROGRAMME REPORT 

Based on the instructions given by the Principal, on July 3rd, 2024 the Department 

of Historical Studies, Queen Mary’s College (A) Chennai, held the first day of an 

induction programme to welcome its new batch of first-year UG students. Dr. M. 

Raziya Parvin, Head of the Department of Historical Studies, gave the welcome 

address, emphasizing the importance of discipline, respect, and responsibility. She 

encouraged students to uphold the college's values and make the most of their 

academic journey. 

 

Following her speech, tutors Dr. C. Ramalakshmi and Dr. M. Thenmozhi introduced 

the general rules and regulations of the college. They discussed the academic 

calendar, attendance requirements, examination procedures, and the expected code 

of conduct. The tutors also assured students of the support available to them 

throughout their time at the college. The induction program set a positive and 

welcoming tone for the new academic year, helping students feel integrated and 

informed. 

 


